
WHITECHURCH PARISH. 

 

 

Re: APPEAL FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO CHRISTMAS HAMPERS. 
 

 Normally, at this time of year, our Mothers’ Union appeals for 

contributions to our Christmas Hampers, which are then 

distributed through local agencies. In previous years, these 

contributions were always very kindly given in two ways –  
 

1. By parishioners after Sunday services, and  

2. Through the National School. 
 

 This year, however, due to the current restrictions on Sunday 

services, there will instead be two “Drive By” days, when 

parishioners can at two different times leave in Hamper 

contributions, in the church. These two dates and times are: - 

 

1. Saturday 5 December, 12 noon – 2.00 p.m. 

2. Sunday 6 December, 11.30 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. 

 

 In relation to the School, Ms. Richards has kindly agreed that 

parental Hamper contributions can again be left in at the School, 

from Tuesday, 1 December to Friday, 4 December. 
 

 When all contributions have been received, our Mothers’ Union 

branch members will obviously then assemble all the Hampers, for 

distribution. 

_____________________________ 

 

 I wish to take this opportunity to thank you most kindly for all your 

great generosity over the years, which has enabled Christmas 

Hampers to bring much joy and a real sense of being cared for in 

to the lives of other people. 
 

With every blessing to all, 

Horace McKinley. 


